
Alberton Fire Department 

 

 

28 August 2024 

For Sale by Tender – 1999 FL80 Freightliner truck 

Tender closing 6 September 2024 at 11:00am 

 

The Town of Alberton is offering for sale by tender a 1999 Freightliner FL80 Truck on an AS IS, WHERE IS 

basis. The truck has a motor vehicle inspection valid until December 2024 and features a Cummins engine, new 

rear tires and 12,000 front axle & 20,000 rear axle ratings. 

 

Tenders can be submitted to info@townofalberton.ca or dropped off at the Alberton Town Hall at 3 Emma 

Drive. Highest or any tender may not be necessarily accepted. 
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